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DIOCESAN SHRINE OF SAINT MARGARET OF CASTELLO, O.P.
Kristen Phillips, Guild Secretary  |  614-240-5915

BULLETIN DEADLINE:  Please submit bulletin items a minimum of one week in 
advance of publication to office@stpatrickcolumbus.org. 

CONFESSIONS Monday-Friday, 12:15 p.m. until all are heard 
 Saturday: 4:00 p.m.  •  Sunday: thirty minutes before each Mass 

DEVOTIONS
The Holy Rosary follows the 7:00 a.m. and 11:45 a.m. Masses daily. The Dominican Rosary is 
prayed at 4:30 p.m. on Saturdays and 8:30 a.m. on Sundays.
Novena to St. Margaret of Castello (with the veneration of her relic) follows the 7:00 a.m. 
and 11:45 a.m. Masses on Wednesdays.
Holy Hour with Benediction, 12:15-1:15 p.m. on Fridays.
Fatima Devotions follow the 7:00 a.m. Mass on First Saturdays.
All Night Eucharistic Adoration for Life: Third Friday of the month from 8:00 p.m. until 
Benediction at 6:45 a.m. on Saturday, with recitation of the Holy Rosary at a local abortion facility 
following the Saturday 7:00 a.m. Mass.
All Night Eucharistic Adoration for Vocations: Fourth Friday of the month from 8:00 p.m. until 
Benediction at 6:45 a.m. on Saturday.
Stations of the Cross (during Lent), 7:00 p.m. on Fridays.

The St. Gerard’s Mothers Blessing and enrollments in the Angelic Warfare Confraternity and  
the Rosary Confraternity are scheduled three times during the year after all Masses.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM   Sundays at 1:15 p.m. Please contact the parish office to schedule your 
child’s baptism. First-time parents must attend a baptism class on the second Wednesday of the month 
at 7:00 p.m.

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY   Please contact the parish office at least nine months before 
your intended wedding date to fill out a Marriage Request Form. Non-parishioners must receive the 
permission of their pastor before scheduling their wedding at St. Patrick’s.

PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK   Parishioners experiencing a medical emergency requiring the 
sacraments for someone in danger of death should call 614-224-9522, and press “8” to contact the 
priest on duty. Homebound parishioners who would like to schedule monthly visits from a priest 
and/or weekly visits from an Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion to the Homebound should 
contact the parish office.

PARISH STAFF
Business Manager Frank Hartge, businessmanager@stpatrickcolumbus.org, 614-240-5911
Office Administrator Lizbeth Fernandez, office@stpatrickcolumbus.org, 614-240-5910
Director of Religious Education Sr. Leonarda Zielinska, O.P., sisterop@stpatrickcolumbus.org 
Director of Music Kathleen Tully, kathleen@stpatrickcolumbus.org, 614-224-9522, ext.152

280 N. Grant Avenue 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

614-224-9522  |  Fax 614-240-5928 
office@stpatrickcolumbus.org 
www.stpatrickcolumbus.org

PASTOR 
Fr. Paul Marich, O.P. | 614-240-5917 
frpaulmarich@stpatrickcolumbus.org

PAROCHIAL VICARS
Fr. Albert Dempsey, O.P. | 614-240-5919  

fralbert@ stpatrickcolumbus.org
Fr. Michael Donahue, O.P. | 614-240-5925  
frmichaeldonahue@stpatrickcolumbus.org
Fr. Edmund Ditton, O.P. | 614-240-5914

IN RESIDENCE
Fr. Stephen Dominic Hayes, O. P. 

Prior, St. Patrick Priory 
stephen.dominic.hayes@opeast.org

Fr. Paul J. Keller, O.P. 
Director, Office of Divine Worship 

divineworship@columbuscatholic.org
Fr. Thomas Blau, O.P.  

Barnabas Ministry  
frthomasblauop@gmail.com

MASS SCHEDULE
Monday-Friday 7:00 & 11:45 a.m. 
Saturday 7:00 a.m., Vigil 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday 7:00, 9:00, 10:30 a.m. &  

12:00 Noon (ad orientem) 
Holy Days of Obligation: Vigil 6:30 p.m.,  

7:00 & 10:00 a.m.,  
12:00 Noon (ad orientem), 6:30 p.m.

Dominican Friars

September 1, 2024  •  Twenty-second Sunday in Ordinary Time



From the Desk of the Pastor

At St. Patrick’s, the friars are available to care for our 
parishioners in need during their time of illness. Some may be 
wondering: “Whom do I call?” or “How do I contact a priest?” 
There is always a friar “on duty” at St. Patrick’s, carrying the 
hospital phone for emergency calls that come in. If you ever find 
yourself in a medical emergency which requires the sacraments 
for someone in danger of death, please don’t call the secretary, 
or even the priests’ office extensions. Call (614) 224-9522, 
and when prompted, press “8” to connect you to the priest on 
duty. This will ensure smooth communication for moments of 
emergency. Priests will come to homes or hospitals and other 
medical facilities during these moments of crisis.

If parishioners find themselves homebound, they can 
request a priest to visit them at their home or in a rehab/nursing 
facility, usually every month to six weeks. The priest would be 
available for confessions and if necessary, the Anointing the 
Sick, and he will also bring Holy Communion. For those who 
are homebound and who would like to receive the Eucharist 
each week, an Extraordinary Minister of Holy Communion 
can bring you Holy Communion on a weekly basis. If someone 
who is ill or homebound ever needs to schedule monthly visits 
from a parish priest, and/or for an extraordinary minister to 
bring Holy Communion weekly, please call the office to make 
arrangements. I am pleased to announce that parishioner Judy 
Leddy will be helping me coordinate our team of Extraordinary 
Ministers with our homebound parishioners.

If you’re not sure if you can receive the Sacrament of the 
Anointing of the Sick, or if you need more guidance on the best 
spiritual care during times of illness or convalescence, please 
get in touch with one of the parish priests for more information 
and direction. We are here to help you during your time of 
need!
God bless you,
Fr. Paul, O.P.

Over the past few months, we’ve welcomed a number of 
new members to our parish and priory personnel. Besides  
Fr. Stephen’s departure for a new assignment on Long Island, 
and Fr. Paul succeeding him as our new pastor, we also welcome 
the following friar and new staff members:

Fr. Edmund Ditton, O.P. joins the parish staff as a parochial 
vicar. Father Edmund was ordained to the priesthood in 1984, 
and taught at the Pontifical University of St. Thomas Aquinas 
(Angelicum) in Rome for over 25 years. During that time,  
Fr. Edmund would help at St. Patrick’s during the month of 
August, so he is very familiar to many parishioners. Father 
Edmund joins us from St. Rose Priory in Springfield, Kentucky, 
where he had been assigned for the last few years, and will 
be overseeing our adult catechesis curriculum and helping  
Fr. Albert with our O.C.I.A. (formerly R.C.I.A.) classes.

An integral component of parish and priestly ministry is 
the pastoral care of the sick. When the faithful have become 
seriously ill, or when they are dying, the Church is ready with 
her sacraments to help them receive the Lord’s grace and 
strength, especially if they are on their journey home to the 
Lord. The Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick was instituted 
by Christ to help those who are in danger of death due to some 
illness. Those who receive this sacrament are strengthened 
during their illness, and become more fully conformed to the 
mystery of the Lord’s Cross. Though a physical healing is not 
always expected after receiving the sacrament, sometimes those 
who receive it do have their physical health restored. In decades 
past, the sacrament was called “Extreme Unction,” which saw 
it as something intended for the moment right before death. 
Sometimes it was mistakenly called “Last Rites,” but this phrase 
applies to receiving several sacraments before death: penance, 
anointing, and the Eucharist.

Recently, Bishop Fernandes issued new guidelines for 
priests in the Diocese of Columbus on the anointing of the sick, 
which helps us better minister to those who are in need. One 
key component of the Bishop’s directives is the importance 
of going to Confession before receiving the Anointing of the 
Sick. While sins are forgiven by receiving the Anointing of the 
Sick, this is more for those who are impeded from making a 
confession due to unconsciousness or the inability to speak. 
Those who are capable of making a confession should do so 
before being anointed. Another important directive addresses 
who can receive the sacrament. It can be received by those who 
have reached the age of reason who are in “danger of death.” 
This doesn’t necessarily mean “at the point of death,” but when 
illness or old age puts one at risk of death. Moreover, because 
this sacrament is for those who have reached the age of reason, 
infants or small children (usually under the age of 7) cannot 
receive this sacrament.

A major question comes up about the sacrament and 
elective surgeries. There are certainly surgeries that are risky, 
and put one in danger of death by the very nature of the surgery. 
However, other procedures may be considered elective. Some 
have thought in recent years that going under anesthesia was 
sufficient grounds for receiving the Anointing of the Sick, but 
this is not the case in the Bishop’s new directives. If one is facing 
an elective surgery, it would be wise to make a good confession, 
and perhaps ask for a blessing from a priest before the surgery.



months before their intended wedding date. Additionally, if 
either the bride or groom would be under the age of 19 on the 
date of their wedding, a longer waiting time must occur between 
the conclusion of marriage preparation and the wedding date, 
and a parent consultation meeting must occur. Any exceptions 
for a shorter time of marriage preparation must be made in 
writing to the pastor.

NEW PROCEDURE FOR 
TAKING UP THE SECOND COLLECTION
Beginning with our next second collection (on the weekend of 
September 15), there will be a new procedure for taking it up, 
which will hopefully prove more efficient and less distracting. 
Instead of taking up the second collection after Holy Communion 
(while the priest is purifying the vessels), the second collection 
will now be taken up during the offertory, immediately after the 
ushers take up the first collection. Once the ushers deposit the 
first collection (which is the regular Sunday offering), they will 
come up while the faithful are still seated during the preparation 
of the altar to take up the second collection (which benefits a 
special mission in the diocesan or universal Church). This will 
allow us to contain the time in which collections are taken up 
to one part of the Mass, while allowing the faithful to have more 
time for prayer and meditation after receiving our Lord in Holy 
Communion. Additionally, the lector will announce the recipient 
of the second collection at the end of the Universal Prayer, 
improving communication regarding our second collections. 
Please be aware that loose cash and change placed in the first 
collection goes to the parish, while loose cash and change placed 
in the second collection goes to the specific beneficiary.

God bless you,
Fr. Paul, O.P.

CAUTION – EMAIL PHISHING SCAM
A number of people have reported receiving emails 
from Fr. Paul, supposedly requesting gift cards or asking 
help with a favor. These are phishing emails (which were 
common when Fr. Stephen was here, and now Fr. Paul’s 
email address is being used). Look carefully at the email 
address. A legitimate email from Fr. Paul, or any parish 
staff, will have the domain “@stpatrickcolumbus.org”. 
Please ignore and delete these phishing emails. The friars 
or any staff member would never contact you asking for 
money or any gifts from an outside email address.

BULLETIN DEADLINES – September
Deadline for September 15 is September 6
Deadline for September 22 is September 13
Submit at: office@stpatrickcolumbus.org

Lizbeth Fernandez is our new parish office administrator, 
succeeding Susan Livingston, who retired in April. Liz 
previously served as a parish secretary in Missouri. Liz is also 
our bulletin editor and Safe Environment Coordinator.

Keelin Johnson is a new member of our office staff, working 
as a Saturday receptionist, as well as helping with some of the 
administrative tasks of our safe environment database and youth 
ministry program.

David Hall is a new security guard, joining Bobby Russell and 
Jason Bowen as part of our security team.

Kristen Phillips is the new financial secretary for the 
Dominican friars of St. Patrick Priory, succeeding Mary 
Leathley. In addition to her bookkeeping work, she is also the 
secretary for the St. Margaret Guild.

Jiri Hana is the new chef for the Dominican friars of St. Patrick 
Priory, succeeding Jennifer Schmied. A native of the Czech 
Republic, Chef Jiri cooks for the friars on weekday evenings.

GENTLE HOUSEKEEPING REMINDER – 
SUNDAY CONFESSION LINES
As the school year and many of our parish activities restart, this 
is a gentle reminder from the friars about our protocols for the 
Sunday Confession lines. The Confession lines will be closed 
five minutes before the beginning of Mass (when the bells ring 
and the lights are turned up). The priest will try to stay in the 
confessional after the start of Mass for anyone who is still in line 
when it is closed (however, there may be occasions where he has 
to tend to something else, and will have to leave with people 
still in line). Please be in line before the five-minute bells ring if 
you want to have your Confession heard; do not enter the line 
once the signs have been placed and the lines are closed. Once 
the lines are closed, please remain in your line; do not go to the 
other side if it happens to be shorter. Additionally, for the 10:00 
a.m. and 11:30 a.m. Confessions (as well as on weekdays), please 
wait until the previous Mass is over to form the confessional 
line; do not get in line while Mass is still ongoing.

IMPORTANT UPDATES 
TO MARRIAGE PREPARATION TIME
Over the last few months, the Diocese of Columbus has been 
implementing new marriage preparation guidelines, which 
are in line with instructions from the Vatican regarding the 
time of marriage preparation. In the past, the minimum time 
for marriage preparation was six months. However, marriage 
preparation will now be using a catechetical model, similar 
to the one used for the baptism of adults, which will increase 
the time of marriage preparation to 9-12 months. Effective 
September 1, 2024, all couples interested in getting married 
at St. Patrick’s must submit a Marriage Request Form at least 9 



MASS SCHEDULE  
AND INTENTIONS

SATURDAY, August 31
	 5:00 p.m.	 +Maria Fleming

SUNDAY, September 1 – 
22ND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
	 7:00 a.m.	 Parishioners and Benefactors
	 9:00 a.m.	 +Frank Paniccia
	 10:30 a.m.	 Fr. Tim Lynch
	 12:00 p.m.	 +Jody Munhall

MONDAY, September 2 – LABOR DAY
There are no Confessions today.
	 7:00 a.m.	 Living/Deceased of Ohio State Building 
		    Trades Council
	 10:00 a.m.	 Juan H. Reyes

TUESDAY, September 3 – St. Gregory the Great, (M)
	 7:00 a.m.	 +Phyllis Purwin
	 11:45 a.m.	 +Debbie Hilliard, +Krissie Hilliard

WEDNESDAY, September 4
	 7:00 a.m.	 +Patsy Spisak
	 11:45 a.m.	 +Jim Shea

THURSDAY, September 5 – St. Teresa of Kolkata (M)
	 7:00 a.m.	 +August Lombardo
	 11:45 a.m.	 Deceased Parents, Benefactors, Familiars,
		    Brothers, and Sisters of Order of Preachers

First FRIDAY, September 6
	 7:00 a.m.	 Deceased Friends and Benefactors of the 
		    Sisters of St. Dominic
	 11:45 a.m.	 +John Hnizdil
	 3:30 p.m.	 Wedding: Caroline Edwards and Luke Fuller 

First SATURDAY, September 7
	 7:00 a.m.	 Luke and Mandi Hueckel, and Family
	 2:00 p.m.	 Wedding: Madeleine Smith and Konrad Kappel
	 5:00 p.m.	 Parishioners and Benefactors

SUNDAY, September 8 – 
23RD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME
	 7:00 a.m.	 +Bill McCarrick
	 9:00 a.m.	 Bill and Rita Hueckel
	 10:30 a.m.	 Jonathan Hoy
	 12:00 p.m.	 Thomas and Karen Pedrozo

DATES TO REMEMBER
Sunday, September 1 – Donut Sunday
St. Gabriel Radio after all Masses (Patrick Hall)
Baptisms: Thomas Kolbe Hansen, Louis Joseph Alphonse Kline, 
  (after noon Mass – Gallery)

Monday, September 2 (Labor Day)
The parish office is closed.

Tuesday, September 3
	 7:00 p.m.	 Knights of Columbus 
		    (6:30 p.m. Rosary) (Kolbe)
	 6:30 p.m.	 High School Youth Ministry Kickoff

Wednesday, September 4
	 7:00 p.m.	 Choir (Patrick Hall)
	 7:00 p.m.	 Martha-Mary Circle (Kolbe)
	 7:00 p.m.	  OCIA (Aquinas)
	 7:30 p.m.	 Catholic in Recovery (Lib., DePorres)

Thursday, September 5
	 9:30 a.m.	 Martha-Mary Sewing (Kolbe)
	 5:30 p.m.	 Wedding Rehearsal: Edwards/Fuller 
		    (Church)
	 6:30 p.m.	 Junior High Youth Ministry Kickoff

Friday, September 6
	 12:10 p.m.	 Catholic Men’s Luncheon (Patrick Hall)
	 5:30 p.m.	 Wedding Rehearsal: Smith/Kappel 
		    (Church)

Saturday, September 7
	 7:30 a.m.	 That Man is You (Aquinas)
	 8:30 a.m.	 Lay Fraternities of St. Dominic (Billiart)

Sunday, September 8
	 8:45 a.m.	 CCD- Session 1
	 10:15 a.m.	 CCD -Session 2
	 1:00 p.m.	 Lay Fraternities of St. Dominic 
		    (Aquinas, Church)
Baptisms: Dominik Francis Dean (after noon Mass – Gallery)

MARTHA-MARY CIRCLE – JOIN US!
Wednesday evenings/Thursday mornings
The Evening Martha-Mary Circle meets Wednesdays, 7:00-9:00 
p.m./Thursdays 9:30 a.m., beginning September 4/5 in the  
St. Maximilian Kolbe Room on the 2nd floor of the Parish 
Center (and continuing throughout the year.) We are not just a 
sewing group. We make rosaries and do other crafty activities. 
Children welcome with their parent or guardian. Call or text 
Eunice for information at 740-403-2960.



IT’S NOT TOO LATE 
TO START OCIA!
Are you or is someone 
you know interested 
in learning more about 

the Catholic faith and possibly entering the Church? Do you 
long for happiness and for closeness to God? Do you want to 
participate fully in the grace of the sacraments and the life of 
the Church?
Join us for the first meetings of OCIA in September: 

•	 Wednesday, September 4th, 7:00-8:30 p.m.
•	 Wednesday, September 11th, 7:00-8:30 p.m.
•	 Wednesday, September 18th, 7:00-8:30 p.m.
•	 Wednesday, September 25th, 7:00-8:30 p.m.

All sessions are held in Aquinas Hall. If you are interested, 
please contact Fr. Albert Dempsey, O.P., at 614-240-5919 or 
email him at fralbert@stpatrickcolumbus.org.

LOVE TO SING? 
Want to learn more about singing 
and sacred music? No experience 
is necessary, learn as you go in a 

friendly and supportive group. Who: Men and Women 
ages 15 and older What: Parish Choir! Where: Patrick 
Hall, typically. When: Wednesday evenings from 7:00-
8:30 p.m. beginning on September 4, 2024. General 
commitment is one rehearsal per week: two Sundays 
a month plus major feasts and some special liturgies. 
Why: Because “Music is the exaltation of the mind 
derived from things eternal, bursting forth in sound.”  
(St. Thomas Aquinas) How: Join us! Contact Kathleen 
Tully, Director of Music at 614-224-9522, ext. 152, 
kathleen@stpatrickcolumbus.org. 

CONFRATERNITY OF THE MOST HOLY ROSARY
We invite all parishioners to join us on this spiritual journey. 
Our meetings are held on the third Thursday of every month at 
7:00 p.m. in the Kolbe Room on the second floor of St. Patrick 
Church. To receive news and emails, please sign up for the 
Flocknote Rosary Confraternity group.
For more information, please contact Beth Atkinson at 
bethaatkinson@msn.com or call 740-404-1913.

AN EXPERIENCE OF HOPE  
POST-ABORTION SUPPORT GROUP
Experience of Hope is a confidential, safe place, providing 
support, prayer, hope, and reconciliation in the context of 
spiritual renewal. Meets every third Wednesday in the Library. 
For more information, contact Judy Schlueter, RN, MAPC at 
614-537-6452.

CATHOLIC IN 
RECOVERY
Wednesdays, 7:30-8:30 p.m.

St. Patrick’s Library. Catholic in Recovery invites you to join 
us for our weekly meeting at St. Patrick Church. We meet 
every Wednesday evening from 7:30-8:30 p.m. and welcome 
all Catholics who are interested in recovery from addiction and 
deepening their relationship with Jesus Christ and the Catholic 
Church. Our program integrates the 12 steps of recovery with 
the sacraments of our Catholic Church. If you struggle with 
alcohol, drugs, food, gambling, pornography, or sex, please 
join us for a safe place to work through your recovery. We also 
want to welcome those who have friends and family struggling 
with addiction issues. If you have questions, please contact Jon 
Weaver at 614-588-4022 or circolumbus@gmail.com. For 
more information, visit www.catholicinrecovery.com. 
If you cannot meet on Wednesdays, please join us at 
St. Peter Church, 6899 Smoky Row Road, Columbus, OH 
43235 on Monday evenings from 8:00-9:00 p.m. 

CATHOLIC MEN’S LUNCHEON IS BACK! – FRIDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 6, 2024 – SPEAKER DONALD SCHLEGEL
The CMLC returns from summer break on Friday, September 
6 at St. Patrick Church in downtown Columbus for a luncheon 
featuring a talk by Don Schlegel entitled “The Catholic Record 
Society—Fifty Years of Discovering and Sharing Our History.” 
The September luncheon is sponsored by the Ancient Order 
of Hibernians. If you are interested in sponsoring a luncheon, 
contact Pat Foley at foleyp513@gmail.com. Holy Mass (optional) 
begins at 11:45 a.m. followed by lunch at 12:10 p.m. and  
Mr. Schlegel’s presentation. No reservations are necessary. 
$12.00 covers the lunch and meeting. Bring a friend! Don’t 
miss our next luncheon on Friday, October 4, 2024, 
when Bishop Earl Fernandes will give his annual 
address to the Catholic Men’s Luncheon Club. The 
October luncheon is sponsored by the Catholic 
Foundation.

BAPTISM CLASS FOR FIRST-TIME PARENTS
September 11 at 7:00 p.m.

2nd floor Parish Center classroom.
Preregistration is required.

Please contact the Parish Office to sign up.
Future classes will be 2nd Wednesdays of each month.

ST. PATRICK WOMEN’S CLUB
Please join us as we resume our Women’s Club meetings on 
Tuesday, September 10, at 10:30 a.m. in Aquinas Hall. All 
women of the parish are welcome! Questions? Call Anne at 
202-823-9556.









HOLY FAMILY ALUMNI GROUP PLANS FINAL 
REUNION SEPTEMBER 14
Sadly, the Holy Family Alumni Association will hold its final 
All Alumni Reunion Saturday, September 14. A 4:00 p.m. 
alumni Vigil Mass will be held at Holy Family Church, West 
Broad at Skidmore, followed by refreshments in the church 
undercroft. The festivities will include a raffle. The church 
and the undercroft are now accessible by an elevator on the 
east entrance of the church. For more details, contact Genny 
(Welker) Temple at vttemple@gmail.com or 614-539-4815.

RESPECT LIFE MINISTRY
40 Days for Life: Wednesday, September 25th
Our Church will be participating in the 40 Days for Life 
(40DFL) program this Fall from September 25th through 
November 3rd. 40DFL is a coordinated, national campaign 
to bring continuous prayer to local abortion clinics in more 
than 1,000 cities in 63 countries. In Columbus, the program 
is sponsored by Greater Columbus Right to Life. This Fall, 
the vigil will be held at Planned Parenthood (3255 E Main 
Street). Our Church has adopted Wednesday, September 
25th from 7:00 a.m. until 7:00 p.m. We are asking that a 
minimum of two volunteers sign up to pray at the clinic 
for each hour-long shift. Please consider an hour at the 
Calvary of our day, for this is truly where Jesus, in the least 
of these – our preborn neighbors – dies each day. The more 
of us there on the sidewalk, the more light we can bring 
to the mothers arriving and leaving there. Prayer on the 
sidewalk does save lives! Dozens of babies have been spared 
in Columbus with prayer on the sidewalks! Please join us!
A sign-up table will be set up in front of the St. Patrick statue 
on the weekends of September 15th and 22nd. If you cannot 
pray on our adopted day, you are still welcome to volunteer 
for another time during the 40 days at gcrtl.org/40-days-
for-life. Please contact Gabriel Vance at 740-972-2579 or 
gabriel@catholicsforlife.us for more information.

RADIO FUN THAT WILL LEAVE YOU SMILING.
Father Paul Marich will be on St. Gabriel Radio AM 820 
on Wednesday, September 18 from 10:00 a.m. to 10:45 a.m. 
Father Stephen Hayes will be visiting from 3:45 p.m. to 4:30 
p.m. Father Paul Keller will be on Thursday, September 19, 
from 3:45 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Each will be playing on a team with two other priests in a live 
cornhole tournament to see which priest team will win the 
gold! When you make a donation of $100.00 or more, they will 
receive additional throws.
To make a donation to St. Gabriel Radio, your local Catholic 
radio station, go to www.StGabrielRadio.com or call 614- 
459-4820.

LITTLE FLOWER SHOWERS

QR code and link to her Amazon gift registry below.
Please place your gift order by September 7th to allow 
time for delivery and gift-wrapping.
More than anything, Lauren asks for our prayers during 
this time. 

https://bit.ly/LaurenLFS
For more information on donation and how to get 
involved, please contact Wei Kozlowski at 614-439-3033 
or email her at Wei@sinokoz.com. We look forward to 
seeing you there and sharing in this celebration of life and 
community!





SUNDAY COLLECTION 
8/25/24	 Actual	 Budget	 Over/Under
Weekly Offertory:	  $21,155.23	 $24,510.00	  $(3,354.77)
Other Income (parish activities, programs):	  $1,435.75	  $500.00	  $935.75
Capital Repair Fund 	  $2,655.00	  $125.00	  $2,530.00
Total Income:	  $25,245.98	  $25,135.00	  $110.98

Year to Date Offertory:	 YTD Actual	 YTD Budget	 YTD Over/Under
	 $229,326.20	 $216,646.00 	 $12,680.20

Our historic church and the parish center are maintained through your generosity.

2nd Collections (Diocesan, Dominican, Other)
Little Margaret’s Charity	 $93.00
Church in Latin America	 $20.00
A Good & Growing Need (Diocesan Seminarian Formation)	 $60.00
Total Offerings from 2nd Collections:	 $173.00

https://stpatrickcolumbus. 
weshareonline.org

St. Patrick Youth Ministry 
2024–2025

High School Youth Group
Kickoff on Tuesday, September 3, 6:30–9 p.m.

Meets weekly on Tuesday nights, 7–9 p.m.
Grades 9 through 12

	 Junior High Youth Group	 Eighth-grade DTS
	 Kickoff on Thursday, Sept. 5, 6:30–9 p.m.	 Kickoff on Thursday, Sept. 19, 7–9 p.m.
	 Meets monthly on 1st Thursdays, 7–9 p.m.	 Meets monthly on 3rd Thursdays, 7–9 p.m.
	 Grades 6 through 8	 8th Graders only

All youth nights include Eucharistic Adoration, the opportunity for Confession, thoughtful teaching, and social time.

Our focus is on the art of living according to the Gospel:
“The deepest poverty is the incapacity for joy, the tediousness of  a life considered absurd and contradictory. This poverty is widespread 
today . . . The incapacity for joy presupposes and produces the inability to love. It produces jealousy, avarice – all the defects that 
devastate the life of  individuals and of  the world. This is why we are in need of  a new evangelization. If  the art of living remains an 
unknown, nothing else works. But this art is not the object of  a science. This art can only be communicated by one who has life – He who 
is the Gospel personified.”  – Benedict XVI

To complement our regular youth nights, we host retreat days, social outings, service opportunities, day trips, 
pilgrimages, and other special events. For more info or to register, visit stpatrickyouth.org. You can also use the  
QR code to access the registration form.

For photos, visit facebook.com/stpatrickveritas or instagram.com/saintpatrickyouthministry.
For info on the Dead Theologians Society (DTS) visit deadtheologianssociety.com.

Director of  Youth Ministry	 Assistant Director of  Youth Ministry
Fr. Michael Donahue, O.P.	 Eddie Cotter
Dominican Friar	 Founder & Director of  DTS
frmichaeldonahue@stpatrickcolumbus.org	 eddie@stpatrickcolumbus.org
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 St. Joseph Cemetery Lockbourne
 Resurrection Cemetery Lewis Center
 Holy Cross Cemetery  Pataskala
 Mt. Calvary Cemetery  Columbus

Now 
Enrolling! 

Learn more about the 
19 Primrose schools 
in Central Ohio.

PrimroseSchools.com/columbus

TO ADVERTISE HERE, 
CALL DEE PRINTING 
AT (614) 777-8700
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Holy MatriMony is 
one Man and  
one WoMan

 CAPITAL CENTRE, INC. 
REALTORS 614-595-3545

For all your real estate needs with purchasing 
Homes, Investment Properties & Rentals.

Re/Max Capital Center Inc. Realtors
pkdavis@remaxcc.com • www.columbus-properties.com Pat Kearns-Davis

CENTRAL LOCATION 
403 E. Broad St. 

614-221-6665

NORTHWEST LOCATION 
4661 Kenny Rd. 

614-451-5900
www.egan-ryan.com

ADAM PASTERNACK
Realtor
Parishioner
Call or text for 
Free Consultation
614-361-0276
adam.pasternack@exprealty.com

Buoni Remodeling LLC   From Start to Finish...

Jeff Buoni, Contractor     614-560-5482
www.buoniremodeling.com

Virtual Psychiatry Holistic Care
Dr. Justin Hendricks

Book a virtual appointment at:
MirrorHealthClinic.com

In Gratitude to
St. Patrick 

Catholic Church
 –The Pultz Family

HANDYMAN SERVICE
DEDICATED TO USING CAPABLE, 

QUALIFIED CRAFTSMEN

(614) 761-0240

Handyman  
OnCall® Est.1993

HEATING AND COOLING
RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL

Gas • Oil • Electric • Heat Pumps • Humidifiers
1296 Dublin Road • www.Favret.com • 614-488-5211

Dr. James B. Albright
Dr. Stephen E. Schnulo

Dr. Jonathan J. Lytle
Family Eye Care

89 E. Wilson Bridge Rd., Worthington
614-885-7464

THE PROFESSION ALL LLC
Established and Operating since 1993

A Complete Building Maintenance Company
All types of Flooring Restoration and Maintenance

Building Maintenance Plans and Consultations as well
CALL TO SCHEDULE YOUR FREE ESTIMATE AND QUOTE

614-496-4438 • theprofessionall4438@gmail.com

Plumbing – Heating – Cooling
614-299-7700

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED SINCE 1967

Scan the QR code 
below to

access our
WeShare

Online Giving. Lee Ann Clements
Marlene A. Clements

Mary Tonneman
Norman L. Clements

“Serving families for generations.”

Maeder Quint TiberiMaeder Quint Tiberi
FUNERAL HOMEFUNERAL HOME

1068 S. HIGH STREET
614-444-1185

MaederQuintTiberi.com

M.A.  SOUDERS Inc.

Professional Fertilization & Turf Management
614-875-3122

7910 Main St., Orient • masouders.com

914 W. BROAD ST., COLS.
614-224-2422 • 224-2901• 224-9706 (Fax)

Carry-Out Orders Available • M-Sat. 6-3  Sun. 7-2

EASTWAY SUPPLIES
Wholesale Plumbing & Heating

1561 Alum Creek Drive

614-252-3650Jack W. Stickle, II – Proprietor

(614) 851-0099

Eternal World Television Network

ewtn.com

MATER DEI ACADEMY
Private Education in a Catholic EnvironmentPrivate Education in a Catholic Environment

Using the Baltimore Catechism and the Catechism of the Catholic ChurchUsing the Baltimore Catechism and the Catechism of the Catholic Church
Since 1971 • Grades K-8Since 1971 • Grades K-8

614-231-1984    www.materdeiacademy.org

2000 Polaris Parkway
ColumbusClassical.org

614-245-5547

Classical curriculum, no screens
Partner with parents, not the state

Teaching knowledge.  Forming virtue.

Jim Atkinson, CFP, AIF, MPAS
Managing Director

www.cbuscapital.com
“Our business is helping yours.”

694 Moon Rd. | hvacnorthland.com | 614-268-3933
24/7 Emergency Service | 100% Satisfaction Guarantee

LET’S NAVIGATE
CANCER TOGETHER

Cindy Cathcart
https://thecancerteam.com/
info@thecancerteam.com

Teri Gilmore, Realtor, ABR 
Parishioner
GILMORE GROUP HOMES 
614-579-5149
TeriGilmoreRealtor@gmail.com 
www.GilmoreGroupHomes.com


